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NEWSLETTER FOR THE END OF FIRST TERM, 2015/2016 ACADEMIC SESSION


This term was greeted by a beehive of successful academic and social programmes. The staff, parents and students really made things happen, and at the end of it all, we recorded a commendable success. 

APPRECIATION 


We appreciate Lagooz parents/guardians whose opinions and numerous contributions assisted us in the tasking programmes the school was saddled with. At every point and every way we needed your help, you responded actively. In fact, you rose to the occasion in an appreciable manner. We thank you. We appreciate you, and pray that God blesses you richly. 

SCHOOL FEES


As usual, payment of school fees should be made on or before resumption date in January, 2016. Those in JSS3 and SS3 should remember that, as a tradition in Lagooz, they should pay second term and third term tuition fees together in second term, that is, next term which begins in January, 2016.

We thank you for your prompt response to payment of fees and pray that God will always provide for you. 

BOARDING FACILITIES (HOSTEL)


Laagooz hostel is comparatively a home away from home, a place where students from diverse backgrounds, tribes and ethnic groups live together in harmony.


There are medical facilities used by trained medical personnel to diagnose and treat minor ailments. The food served the students is prepared under a thoroughly supervised hygienic environment. 


Again internet facilities are made available to the boarding students while they are equally trained an aerobics for physical fitness. There are facilities for indoor and outdoor games. They have their siesta, go for afternoon and night preps to improve themselves academically. They are supervised by resident House Master (boys) and House Mistress (girls). 
P.T.A AND TEACHERS’ AWARD


Lagooz P.T.A proved the axiom or, call it hypothesis, which states that ‘Teachers’ reward is in heaven’ wrong. They rewarded all Lagooz staff (teaching/non-teaching) including the management with gifts to motivate them. This took place in a grand ceremony attended by parents/guardians including friends of the school. They really broke that jinx by making the entire world realize that teacher can be more productive if they are adequately motivated.
LAGOOZ SPORTS FESTIVAL


Finally, Lagooz biennial sports festival took place on 12th December, 2016. It was well-attended by parents/guardians and people from all walks of life. It was a huge success.


There were lots of side attractions that characterized the closing week. There were the moslem ‘MSS’ and Christian Carol. They were all fun.
NEW SCHOOL UNIFORM


You are by now aware of the new school uniform. Students in the secondary school should obtain two separate uniforms for use on Mondays and Tuesdays. The Nursery/Primary pupils will get their own uniforms in February 2016, and it will also be in two pairs. So, the secondary school students who have a pair now should arrange and collect a pair more.  

We thank you for contributing immensely in diverse ways to our success this term. The resumption date for next term is 11th January, 2016. Be blessed and compliments of this season. 
Yours faithfully,

…………………………

Chief/Mrs E.O.Otublea

Principal

